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June 19, 2023

(sent via e-mail)

Town of Montville

Planning and Zoning Commission

Attention: Ms. Elizabeth Burdick, Director of Planning
310 Norwich-New London Turnpike

Uncasville, CT 06382

RE:  Hassan/Hussain LLC
Site Plan Approval — 2040 Norwich-New London Turnpike, Montville

Dear Liz:

You are hereby advised that we have not received responses from our client’s engineer with
respect to the staff and engineering review comments that were submitted with respect to the above
referenced project. We are therefore requesting that this matter be continued from the June 27, 2023
meeting of the Town of Montville Planning and Zoning Commission to the regularly scheduled
meeting of the Commission on July 25, 2023.

Pursuant to authority granted in Section 8-7d of the Connecticut General Statutes, the applicant
hereby grants to the Town of Montville Planning and Zoning Commission a thirty (30) day extension
of the time period within which the Commission must render a decision on this application.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call me.
Ve ly yours, W
f o
iy B Heller

HBH/rmb

Ce: Mr. Gregg Fedus
Hassan/Hussain LL.C
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